
CITY OF UNION CITY 
OFFICIAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Union City City Council will conduct a public hearing pursuant to California Elections  

Code Section 21607.1 at the time and location identified below, at which time  

the City Council will: 1) receive a report on the redistricting process and permissible criteria  

to be considered to redraw City Council election district boundaries; and 2) conduct a  

public hearing to receive public input regarding the redistricting process and permissible criteria  

(including without limitation district boundaries and composition thereof).  

 

The public hearing is scheduled for: 

CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

Tuesday, January 25, 2022 

 

The hearing will be held at 7:45 PM. Pursuant to AB 361, which allows the meeting to be he via 

teleconference due to a State of Emergency in response to COVID-19, the meeting will be held though 

videoconferencing beginning at 7:00 p.m. You may access the meeting through Zoom or phone call.  

Details on how to participate in the meeting and supporting documentation will be set forth in the 

meeting agenda, which is anticipated to be posted by 5:00 PM on January 20, 2022 at: 

https://www.unioncity.org/199/City-Meetings-Video. 

 

All interested persons are invited to participate in said hearing and express opinions and comments 

relating to this matter. Public comments can be submitted during the meeting over Zoom (verbal 

comments), or prior to the meeting using e-mail to CityClerk@unioncity.org at any time prior to the public 

hearing. Comments may also be submitted to the City Clerk at 34009 Alvarado-Niles Road, Union City, CA 

94587.  All comments received prior to the public hearing will be provided for the record.   

 

Please contact the City Clerk’s Office at 510-675-5448 or via email at CityClerk@unioncity.org if live 

interpretation in an applicable language is needed for this hearing or if a reasonable accommodation in 

accordance with the American with Disabilities Act is needed. Notification 72 hours prior to the meeting 

will enable the City to make reasonable arrangements.  

 

All supporting documentation will be available for review by 5 p.m. on January 20, 2022 in the office of 

the City Clerk at 34009 Alvarado-Niles Road Union City, CA 94587 and on the City’s website at 

https://www.unioncity.org/199/City-Meetings-Video.  

 

Send all comments or questions to:   

City Clerk 

34009 Alvarado-Niles Road 

Union City, CA 94587 

Email: CityClerk@unioncity.org 

 

/S:/ Anna M. Brown, City Clerk 

5008609.1  
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